Dear Parents / Guardians, Friday 22nd September 2017

were quite keen on discussing what made them special and they enjoyed comparing
the similarities and differences between them and their friends. Leading on from this,
/ & we used a variety of materials from our creative area to make 3D portraits. The

~ children used the mirrors on the tables to help add details to their amazing portraits.

We think the children did a fantastic job and can’t wait to display their finished pictures on our wall ©

The children have also enjoyed foods on our class snack table this week and are getting much more
independent at preparing snacks for themselves. This week they have spread cheese on their own
crackers and made jam sandwiches independently. A big thank you for the £1.00 contribution towards

snack we will continue to have our honesty box and class tick list by our door to the classroom.

We have been singing number songs this week, ‘5 Little Ducks’, ‘5 Currant Buns’, ‘One, two buckle
my shoe’ along with counting and number recognition games on the interactive board. The children

are becoming more confident and vocal now they are settled.

It has been lovely to see how enthusiastic the children are to join in with both music and P.E. Miss
Quinn and Mr Lucas have both commented on how well the children have settled and join in during

their lessons.

Mrs Scott will be in our class every Thursday afternoon . She has visited us a number of time the last

couple of weeks and the children are always happy to see her.

Just a reminder that as of Monday, Reception children will be in school full time and that collection at
the end of the day will be at 3.05pm ©

Enjoy your weekend.



